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“The beginning is the most important part of the work. «

September 6, 2018
Dear St. Stan’s Families:

Welcome home! As we begin another school year, we begin it with enthusiasm, a fresh start, and endless
possibilities. Hot weather aside, we had a wonderful start to the 2018-2019 school year. We were fortunate
enough, with the generosity of the Athletic Association, completely redo our gym floors, we painted, put up
new shades so it looks like a brand new gym!

There have been some changes in our little community, we now have a one to one Chromebook ratio from
fourth grade through eighth. We are working with a new online program that helps middle school students
develop critical thinking skills and we have increased Spanish classes to twice a week in all grade levels. We
are also developing a conflict resolution program for all grade levels.

Here are some important dates to mark your calendar with:

1. Our book fair will be at school next week Monday through Thursday.

2. Tuesday, September 11th, we will have our Back to School Night. If you would like to shop our gently
used uniforms or book fair we will open doors at 6:15. Our meeting begins at 7:00 pm.

3. Wednesday, September 12th we will be joined by Bishop Checchio to celebrate the sacrament of
confirmation.

4. There is a change to make note of on our September calendar. The early dismissal is actually on Friday,
September 28th NOT September 26th.

5. On September 26th, the HSA is hosting a new parent meeting. Invitations will be sent out next week.
Please be sure te RSVP!!!

Remember we are embarking on this journey together and my door is open to help make it a productive and
happy one for all.

Elena Malinconico
Principal
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